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Bathgate West Nursery School,

 63 Millburn Road

Bathgate EH48 2AF

Telephone & Fax - 01506 652004

e-mail – bathgatewest.ns@wled.org.uk
Head Teacher: Mr Greg Welsh

Dear Parents/Carers

As the nights draw in, our days become busier!
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The next couple of months are going to be very eventful at the nursery with lots of activities planned for the children.

What Are We Learning About?
As we move into the winter months we will continue our theme of ‘Light, Dark and Volcanoes’, incorporating Bonfire Night.  The children will also be learning about Dinosaurs, tapping into our children’s wonderful knowledge of these creatures. This then takes us into a very busy and exciting ‘Christmas’ topic.

Magic Moments

As part of your child’s Learner’s Journey, we invite you to tell us about their achievements out of school.  These special achievements may be awards, certificates or achieving something for the first time, e.g. helping to bake a cake or making their own bed!

Please write down any achievements, adding your child’s name and date of achievement and we will add it into their Learner’s Journey.  This can be supported by a photograph or drawing – whichever is most appropriate. We look forward to reading all about our children’s achievements out of school.

We have also begun to use an evaluation sheet with the children, where we ask them to tell us their views, and express likes and dislikes following events that take place in the nursery e.g. Zoolab. There is a space on this sheet for your comments, so please take a look in section 9 of the Learner’s Journey.
[image: image4.emf]

Children In Need

We will be supporting this event on Thursday, 14th November. Further information about how we will be celebrating this will be issued soon.
Christmas Fair
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Our traditional Christmas Fair will take place on the evening of Thursday 5th December in the Nursery, 6pm – 8pm.
The children will be involved in making items for this event, during our Enterprise Week in November, working with our Parent Group.

We will also have the usual types of stalls at our Nursery Christmas Fair – home-baking, nearly new toys, Christmas crafts and gifts, tombola, raffle, etc.  Do any parents work for local companies?  You might like to ask if they would be willing to donate a gift for our raffle.  All donations are most welcome.

Snack Money
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Snack/Toy Fund Money of £1.00 should be paid each week, preferably on the Monday.  This money is used to purchase snack for the whole week for the children and also includes a small contribution to the school toy fund to help us purchase new resources for the nursery.  Snack money can also be paid in a lump sum by term or for the full year – Mrs Hay can provide you with details.

Children’s Toilets

Just a reminder that in line with Child Protection Procedures, and to give children their privacy, parents should refrain from accompanying children into the children’s toilet area.  Independence skills are encouraged within the nursery and should your child require assistance with personal hygiene, please in the first instance, speak to a member of staff who will assist.


Outdoor Play

Now that the weather is getting colder and wetter, we would like to ask that parents dress children appropriately with outdoor jackets, gloves, hats, etc.  
Wellies or other appropriate footwear will help the children to get the best outdoor experience.  Please remember that heavy boots with laces are not easy for the children to put on and take off themselves. Please remember to label all of your children’s items.
Summer Trip

Thank you to all who took the time to provide us with ideas for our summer trip in June.  East Links Farm has come out as number one! Information and cost of the trip will be circulated later in the session.
Winter Ready
West Lothian Council has launched its public information campaign Winter Ready West Lothian. 
As with previous years the council has:
· Maintained salt stocks.
· Set up contracts with local suppliers for snow clearing support.
· Provided an email alert so that regular information can be sent direct to your inbox.
· Delivered refresher training to staff on all snow clearing equipment.
· Published a Winter Ready supplement in the winter issue of Bulletin, the council newspaper.
 
The council is also asking residents and local businesses to help:
· Park sensibly – abandoned vehicles can cause serious issues.
· Share information with friends and neighbours, and spare a moment for vulnerable neighbours.
· Sign up for the email alert on the council’s website.
· If you are able, clear the path and pavement in front of your home.
· Prepare your car and home ahead of the winter.
· Keep the winter issue of Bulletin handy (to be distributed from Monday 18 November).
 
Parents and carers should also ensure that their child’s school has up to date contact information.   Should severe weather hit, Groupcall is the way that schools will inform parents and carers about closures. 
More information about the council’s preparations is available online: www.westlothian.gov.uk/winter.  To sign up for the eBulletin or eAlert visit: www.westlothian.gov.uk/email.  Follow the West Lothian Council on Facebook and Twitter.  Download the council’s free App for iPhone, iPad and iPod.  Winter information is also available for Android users on the Big Local App West Lothian.
Dates for the Diary

	Date
	Time
	Event

	Friday, 1 November
	Morning
	Acredale House harvest hamper collection

	Wednesday, 6  November
	Both sessions
	PEEP 4s

	
	Afternoon session
	Carron Court harvest hamper delivery

	Thursday, 7 November
	Both Sessions
	Parent Group

	Monday, 11 November
	Both sessions
	PC Arnott visiting – ‘Keeping Myself Safe’

	
	
	Pre-school eye screening

	Wednesday, 13 November
	Both Sessions
	PEEP 4s

	Thursday, 14 November
	Both Sessions
	Parent Group

	
	
	Children in Need celebrations

	Monday, 18 November 
	All week
	Enterprise week

	Wednesday, 20 November
	Both Sessions
	PEEP 4s

	Thursday, 21 November
	Both Sessions
	Parent Group

	Wednesday, 27 November
	Both Sessions
	PEEP 4s

	Thursday , 28 November
	Both Sessions
	Parent Group 


Thank you for taking the time to read our newsletter.  Please keep an eye on our plasma screen for day-to-day information and reminders of events in the nursery.

Kind regards,

Carene Hay

Principal Teacher (acting)





























